
Attention

This production discontinuation notice applies 
to the C88 wheel end option for the INTEGRAL 
Series Air Disc Brakes.

As of March 1, 2017, SAF-HOLLAND, Inc. will 
discontinue production of the C88 wheel end 
option to the OEM distribution channel. We 
will continue to support service/repair parts for 
the aftermarket distribution channel.

All new orders will be transitioned to the P89 
Series air disc brake. For additional details, 
please refer to product bulletin XL-SA20033WI.

If you have any questions or require additional 
product assistance, please contact your 
SAF-HOLLAND sales or service representative at 
888-396-6501, or visit our website at 
www.safholland.us.
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